
 

DEPARTMENT OF INFORMATION SCIENCE AND ENGINEERING 

EVENT REPORT 

Title Creative and Curious Minds: A Day of Art and Learning 
Department Information Science and Engineering 
Date From: 24 April 2025 To: 24 April 2025 
Time From: 09:30 AM To: 12:30 PM 
Brief  

Description 

From the department, Ms. Neha Jadhav and Ms. Chandana M, along with 20 

students from 4th semester ISE went to the Jana Seva Orphanage, 

Subramayapura, Bengaluru, to conduct an outreach program which included 

games and activities for kids.  

 

The event was a combination of fun activities with a meaningful donation 

drive, ensuring an enriching experience for all participants. The event 

featured a unique and amusing game, “Draw a Tail for the Cat” 

(Blindfolded)—where children, blindfolded, attempted to draw a tail on a cat 

illustration. This activity led to plenty of laughter and teamwork, creating a 

lively atmosphere.  

 

In addition, a drawing and coloring session provided children with an 

opportunity to express themselves artistically, helping enhance their 

imagination and fine motor skills. 

 

As part of our commitment to supporting Education, we further organized a 

stationery donation, ensuring children received essential resources to aid 

their learning journey. By providing books and stationery kits, we aimed to 

inspire creativity, encourage reading habits, and empower them with the 

necessary tools for their studies. 

 

The event was a great success, leaving a positive impact on the participants. 

The children enjoyed the activities, engaged with one another, and benefited 

from the donated materials. Their enthusiasm and joyful expressions 

reaffirmed the significance of such initiatives in shaping young minds. 
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